
Hello Members of the Committee, I am writing in support of HB2725. I am a regular stand up paddler, and paddle regularly. It is 
difficult with a lot of small wakes, but it takes a lot of skill to navigate large wake boat wakes, and it isn't at all enjoyable. So, I prefer 
not to go to the Newberg Pool. If these bills pass, paddlers will be able to use the Newberg Pool again. Thank you for your time, 
Lynn Sosa


